
 

Translation: 

Kendo seminar in Stockholm 

to be held this summer. For the past year kendo (“Japanese fencing”) 

is practiced regularly in Stockholm. The Swedish Judo Federation is 

administering also this Japanese budo sport and it is now confirmed 

that a seminar will be held in Stockholm the week 20-23rd of June. Mr 

R. Knutsen 3 Dan Kendo, secretary in the English kendo organisation 

and in the European Kendo Federation, will be leading the training. If 

you are interested contact Robert von Sandor in Yama-do Kendo Ryu, 

Brännkyrkahallen, Tellusborgsvägen 10, Stockholm Sv. For further 

information. 
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